
January 15, 2012

Newsletter - January 2012

To members, parents, youth, and all supporters,
Hartuys’!
With the holidays now  behind us, please mark the upcoming CYM events on your calendars and 
schedule time to attend:

• School Of Ukrainian Folk Dance classes resume - January 21, 2012
• Ukraina - Rehearsals resume January 17, 2012
• Druzhynyky Kolyada - January 22, 2012
• “Yalynka” – January 29, 2012 
• Spalenij Teater performance “Got Kapusta?”– March 3rd, 2012,  6:00 pm 
• “Selofest” – May 19, 2012 

School of Ukrainian Folk Dance classes resume: CYM's School of Ukrainian Folk Dance will resume 
classes on Saturday, January 21.  We currently have two established groups, Ptashky for ages 4-6, and 
Metelyky for ages 7-9.  Both groups practice on Saturdays at CYM.  The dancers will be performing at 
CYM's Yalynka on January 29, 2012, as well as at Selo Fest on May 19, 2012.  To enroll, please bring a 
completed registration form and tuition payment to the first day of class.  Forms are available on CYM's 
Web site.  For more information, please contact Sonya Arko Shidenko at sarko23@sbcglobal.net 

Ukraina: The first day back at practice after the winter break is January 17th. We are always welcoming 
new members. If interested, please contact Sonya Arko Shidenko for more information: 
chicago@cym.org

Druzhynyky Kolyada - Chicago CYM Druzhynyky will be caroling on January 22nd in Park Ridge and 
the Northwest Side of Chicago. If you would like to sign up or would like more information please contact 
Marko Krutiak at mkrutiak@gmail.com 

“Vyshkilnyj” Camp: Our Camp Committee is planning a “Vyshkilnyj” camp (counselor-in-training camp 
for yunatstvo who will have completed 9th grade) this summer (2012) at Oselia “Beskyd” in Baraboo.  If 
you are interested in joining the planning committee or volunteering time to teach, please contact 
Chrystya Wereszczak via email at Chrystya7@aol.com. 

50th Anniversary of Camps at Oselia in 2012:.  2012 marks the 50th anniversary of Camps at our oselia 
“Beskyd” in Baraboo.  If anyone is interested in joining the organizing committee for this celebration, 
please e-mail: Chicago@cym.org
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Holodomor Food Drive: During December our CYM family, following an initiative spearheaded by our 
druzhynnyky, collected 264 pounds of food which was donated to the Greater Chicago Food Depository 
in memory of the victims of the Artifical Famine 'Holodomor' of 1932-1933. We are eagerly awaiting the 
results of food drives held by other oseredky to see how we fared!

Additional information about our oseredok events and our groups, such as the Wings soccer game 
schedule, is available online at www.cym.org/us/chicago/.   

Честь України!       Готов Боронити!
For the Executive Board

Pavlo Bandriwsky – president - Michael Osyka – Youth Chairman  - Danylo Diaczun – secretary 
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